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Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Friendship: 

‘A friend loves at all times’ Proverbs 17:1 

St Mary’s Stars  
Little Acorns: All of Little Acorns for settling in so well 
Maisie for amazing improvement in her scissor skills 
Artem for counting to 10 and learning colour names. 

Little Oaks: All pupils for settling in super well, listening and following our class rules.  
Darcey for being really kind, great at using our new class rules and being ready for learning. 

Tommy for having excellent listening ears and looking eyes. 
Class 1: All of class 1 for being so independent, brave and grown up coming into class. 

Layla for brilliant behavior and trying so hard. 
Ayden for always following the rules and trying hard with choosing jobs and doing the right thing. 

Class 2: Oli for excellent independence and hard working in maths. 
Aeryn for always giving 100% into everything she does 

Lily for phenomenal effort in her writing  
Class 3: Iris for settling in so well 

Athalie for growing confidence in maths  
Otis for engaging in his writing 

Connor for engaging in his learning 
Class 4:Seb for showing exceptional kindness in class 

Baylee for always having a go 
Dennis for beautiful writing in English 

Class 5:Kayden for showing resilience and dedication 
All of Class 5 for producing some high quality poems 
Jade for putting her hand up and challenging herself 

Class 6: Alicia for making a fabulous start in Year 6 and being a wonderful role model  
Murphy for his fantastic perseverance with his learning this week. 

Noah for trying really hard in all his learning. 
Other amazing achievers: Nikodem for a special surprise 

Bertie for being a community champion and raising £107 for the community farm. 

 

September: 
 
30th    School Council Elections (candidate speeches in class prior to this date) 
 
October 
6th                      Class 2 trip to The Wild Project 
7th    School Disco 
11th & 12th           Parents Evening 
12th                    9:15am Harvest Festival School Hall (Little Acorns, Little Oaks, Years 1 and 2) 
13th    1:30pm Harvest Festival – St Nicholas Church, Radstock (Years 3,4,5 and 6) 
19th                    Cake sale (Year 5&6 – helpers needed please) 
21st    End of Term 1 
31st                    Start of term 2 
31st Oct- 2nd Nov    Great Wood Residential 
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Harvest Festival 
 

Due to the numbers of pupils in school we are holding two harvest festivals this year.  
Little Acorns, Little Oaks, Class One and Class Two would like to invite parents into school on Wednesday 12th October to 

share in their Harvest Celebration.  
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will hold their Harvest Celebration at St Nicholas Church in Radstock on Thursday 13th October at 1:30. 

We do hope parents and carers can join us.  

 
Little Oaks Garden 

 
Little Oaks class would like to say a huge Thank you to George's Garden at Marchants Hill Farm for their 

generous donation of flowers and plants for our outdoor learning area. They have enjoyed watering the plants, 

learning the different parts of the flowers and looking at the bugs and insects that have been visiting. 

Also, a big thanks to Amy for planting them up for us in her spare time.          

 

 https://www.georgesgarden.co.uk 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Don’t Forget:  St Mary’s ‘Welcome Back’ School Disco 

 
St Mary’s School Disco Friday 7th October 2022  

 
Little Oaks, Year 1 and Year 2 5.00pm-6.00pm  

Class 3, Class 4, Class 5 and Class 6 6.30-7.30pm  
 

Get your groove on with DJ Pete  
 

£3.00 entry this will include drinks and a cone of sweets 
 There will be prizes for best dress!  

Children can come in party clothes or casual wear. 
 All payments must be made through Parent Pay by 30th September 2022 

 
 
 
 

 

https://www.georgesgarden.co.uk/
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Top differences between St Mary's CE Primary School and BaNES Primary 

 
At the end of last term pupils at St Mary’s took part in a SHEU (Schools Health Education Unit) survey. They 

were asked a number of questions around health beliefs and behavior.  The report compares the data collected 
from our pupils with those from a larger, wider sample. 

We were particularly pleased to note St Mary’s pupils feel their views and opinions make a difference to 
decisions at school (87% versus 35% in BANES). 

Also 85% of pupils feel their achievements are recognized at school (48% in BANES). 
82% of pupils (64% in BANES) think that St Mary’s takes bullying seriously.  

The least positive difference highlighted below will be a focus for continuing work at school. 
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NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe 
 

At school we have been thinking about how we can keep ourselves safe. Each class has taken part in a workshop 
which has been planned by the NSPCC relating to 'Speak Out, Stay Safe'. These have been really important 
messages including learning the Childline  
number: 0800 1111 and thinking about who we can talk to if we are worried about anything.  
 
We have also listened to the Pantosaurus song - which reminded the children that their body belongs to them 
and that it's important to tell someone they trust if anything makes them upset or worried. 
There is more information at Talk PANTS & Join Pantosaurus - The Underwear Rule | NSPCC if you would like to 
know more.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/?gclsrc=aw.ds&&gclid=CjwKCAjwvsqZBhAlEiwAqAHElejmv5UQ94yzOBr9RDSOfBdW7UFnT2IOoN3_v-Y3f1dmGB-LCQ5DpBoC45EQAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
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Community Notices: 
(We bring these to your attention, without necessarily recommending them) 
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Christmas card Competition. 
 
 

Dan Norris, Metro mayor for the West of England is inviting pupils to take part in his annual Christmas card 
competition. The winning entry will be made into a Christmas card and sent to organizations right across the 

West of England and beyond.  
To enter please print the entry form below (or ask school for a copy) please note the rectangle for the drawing 

must be A5 in size. Entries cannot be returned but pupils will receive a thank you letter for taking part. 
Closing date is 11th November. 
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